From: Peter and Nancy Mogielnicki

To: JCCR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2020
Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 3:53:58 PM

Dear Legislators,

We urge you to pass a STRONG bill which will provide meaningful carbon reduction in the
years to come. We appreciate your work, support you and hope that Oregon can take a
leadership role in combatting climate change.

Nancy and Peter Mogielnicki
Portland
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